State of Alaska House Majority

The PFD belongs to us Alaskans. Keep your hands off all of it. You think
we elected you to protect the employees of the state of Alaska.
WRONG!!! Why do you think that taking our PFD won't effect the
economy. It will be devastating to the private jobs, low income, seniors
income. Please consider us Alaskans and not your personal pocket
books. None of you are lower income.. Most of you do not have
children at home so taking $1600 away from Alaskans will not affect you
like a family of 4. That means $6400 out of their budget. People will be
forced to leave the state for a cheaper place to live and survive. You all
say you heard from the majority of the people wanted you to use the
PFD. They are mostly government employees like you!!
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